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June 6, 2025 

Ey’ swayel Theresa Clarke stəqʷaθen familes, 

With the arrival of June, the end of the school year nears while excitement for our new school 

continues to grow.  

 

Visits to Theresa Clarke Elementary stəqʷaθen  

Our Kindergarten and Grade 1 students have 

visited the school with several parents and family 

members as well. Our visits have been a great 

opportunity for students to see the inside of the 

school, to play on the playground, and to visualize 

their new school. Both visits have been a lot of fun. 

Our schedule for upcoming visits is: 

 

Monday June 9  Grade 2 

Wednesday June 11 Grade 3 

Monday June 16 Grade 4 

Monday June 17 Grade 5 

 

Students will be walking to and from TCE stəqʷaθen. We will leave KB Woodward at 12:45pm and 

return to the school by 2:30pm. Parents and caregivers are welcome to participate.  

 

Cross walk at 132nd and 109th  

We have been in contact with the city to install a crosswalk across 132nd near 109th. We will continue 

our efforts with the city and encourage you to advocate as well.  

 

School Supplies 

Isha sent home a memo to families last week about school supplies. Our Kindergarten and Grade 1 

teachers will purchase supplies for students. Parents of children in Kindergarten and Grade 1 will be 

able to pay $45 using School Cash Online. We will send more details toward the beginning of the 

school year. For children in Grades 2 to 5, parents can purchase supplies from 

https://schoolstart.ca/. School supplies will be delivered to Theresa Clarke Elementary stəqʷaθen.  

 
Community service providers – Before and After School Care  

Creative Clubhouse has said they will reconsider pickup from TCE stəqʷaθen. The Children’s Centre 

has said they will do drop-off/pick-up at the start/end of the day. 

 

 

 

https://schoolstart.ca/
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Community BBQ 

Mark your calendars for TCE stəqʷaθen’s Community BBQ on September 17. Details are being 

worked out. Stay tuned! 

 

Perimeter fencing 

A front fence will be installed over the summer to enclose the perimeter of the playground. Yay! 

 

Parents Facebook group 

All parents from TCE stəqʷaθen are welcomed to join the Facebook account. 

This is a parent run group that no staff are a part of. If you choose to join, 

please be sure to answer all the questions prior to having the administrator 

approve your join request. Use the QR code for the link. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


